
 NEWS FROM AYLESBURY INC HIGH WYCOMBE BRANCH 357 

 

GENERAL INTEREST 
 

Hello to all members. 
 
June, we survived that mild wet winter with many storms and snow in places 
that climate change brings us.  We now look forward with hope to summer, 
longer days, this month brings the longest day and mid summers day. 
 
Also, it is the 80th Anniversary of D Day.  What a fantastic display of those 
1,475 silhouetted figures (the number that died on the first day) on the 
Normandy Beaches.  We owe those men so much. 
 
The Olympic Games take place in Paris.  We hope and pray that the event 
goes off safely.  Summer brings so many sports and events to enjoy, whether 
you participate or are just as a spectator.  Remember, whatever you do each 
day, whatever that may, when tomorrow comes, today will be gone forever, 
just a memory.   
 
Enjoy your summer, remember, there is always that deck chair in the garden. 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
I am pleased to report that at our AGM all Officers were willing to stand again 
for office, and were unanimously re-elected.  We thank them for all they do for 
the branch and, although our numbers are getting less, we look forward to an 
interesting year. 
 
Earlier this year, Ted and Heather Rose celebrated their Diamond Wedding.  
They had many celebrations, a card from the King and were interviewed on 
their local radio show.  Many congratulations to them. 
 
Our next meeting will be on 26th June.  PLEASE NOTE no meeting in July and 
August; instead, it is hoped to have a River trip in July and a lunch in August. 
 
We meet again 25th September.  All meetings are on the last Wednesday of 
the month at Viney House TA Centre, Oxford Road, Aylesbury, HP19 8RN. 
Gates open 10.00am for a 10.30am start.  Hope to see you there. 
 
 
Mary Tate, Branch Secretary, Tel: 01296 612481. 
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